
Zoom Camera Policy:  

In an effort to ensure an engaging and interactive learning experience during any online tutoring, 

workshop, or conversation group session, the Modern Language Center (in collaboration with the 

MLL department) has established a webcam policy that requires students to have their cameras 

turned on during scheduled class & MLC sessions. This policy is designed to foster active 

participation, enhance tutor-student engagement, and create a sense of learning community in the 

virtual environment. When students attend online MLC tutoring sessions, it is expected that they 

enable their webcams throughout the session. Any student with their camera turned off will be 

considered non-participating and will receive a no-show/missed appointment for that session. We 

understand that there may be unique circumstances where webcam use may not be possible; in 

such cases, students are encouraged to communicate this situation with their tutors at the start of 

the session. However, regardless of webcam usage, all students are expected to participate and be 

engaged with their learning during all online MLC sessions. The college values the privacy and 

comfort of all students and will maintain strict confidentiality in all tutoring sessions. We 

appreciate your cooperation in creating a productive and collaborative online learning 

environment 

 
 


